Inland Empire Chapter ISSA 
Board Meeting Teleconference
March 17, 2009
Minutes

Attendees:  Javier Torner, Sue Atherton, Laura Carrizales, John Ashley, Lorraine Frost, Gary Pierce
President Javier Torner indicated that seats at the IP3 Security Strategies conference coming to CSUSB in April have been reserved for the ISSA Board members.  All board members were able to attend except Gary Pierce.
The speaker for March had to be rescheduled.  John Ashley indicated he may have a substitute speaker.  He will verify their availability this week with Javier Torner.  The board discussed other options if a speaker was not available, such as round table discussions on projects members may be working on and discussion of CISSP preparation requirements.  President Torner will take these into consideration.

The By-Laws are ready for voting by the membership.  They will be presented at the March meeting for ratification as recommended.  Lorraine Frost will update the signature page with current officer information.
Lorraine needs to get approval from the ISSA central office to use the logo on the chapter pens.  This task is still outstanding.  

Gary Pierce confirmed a speaker for April.  Gary is also exploring getting future speakers from Guidance.
Javier Torner indicated he was still seeking a webmaster volunteer.

Sue Atherton reported that she discussed the possibility of announcing Inland Empire chapter meetings at our sister LA and Orange County chapter events.  She will continue to work with these chapters to help support the growth of the Inland Empire chapter.

Javier reported that the chapter has added three (3) more students to the membership.  It is hoped these students will continue as full members after their one year sponsored membership.

It was recommended that any security conferences that may be local be shared with chapter members.  Sue mentioned the ISACA spring conference this month and Lorraine indicated Data Connector also will be sponsoring a conference on March 26th.  Materials will be shared with the membership.

It was further recommended that the chapter reach out to ISACA and form a partnership with the organization.  Sue will forward contact information to Laura who will make the initial contact.
Javier confirmed that there was no interest in providing a membership list to organizations interested in providing free magazine subscriptions.  This reaffirms that our membership list is for chapter purposes only.

Gary announced that he is still looking for members on the White team to assist in the scoring at the Western Collegial Cyber Defense Competition to be held Friday, March 27th, 12 noon, through Saturday, March 28th, 9 pm.  Please contact him if you have any leads.

No further business was discussed.

Meeting ended at 12:55 pm.
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